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POCD Draft Comments

From Theodore O'Neill <theodore.oneill@gmail.com>
Date Tue 9/24/2024 11:15 AM
To Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>

The article in the Journal says to look over the POCD and send in our thoughts. Here are mine.

Please remove any mention of paving community field to make a parking lot (P. 65) or adding formal
parking to it (P. 38). It's a lovely open green space and it should remain that way. Besides, there
are several monitoring wells in that field that are there to monitor hydrocarbons from the Patco and
others that are for the use by the Aquarion Water Company.

Thank you.
Theodore Rudd O'Neill

79 Belgo Rd.
Lakeville, CT 06039



